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Homecoming 2006

A Time to Hug * Kiss * Reminisce

Homecoming Queen Nominees

Left to right – Karla Ochoa, daughter of Carlos and Theresa Ochoa, Amanda Upchurch, daughter of Homer and Nita Upchurch and 
Gabrielle Rivera, daughter of Martin and Gloria Rodriguez. 

The senior class nominated the three young ladies and the entire student body voted to determine the queen. The crowning of the queen will 
take place during half-time festivities of the Itasca – Dublin game.

Itascans Elect New Mayor

In the November 7 election, Matt Fehnel won the mayoral race with 210 votes. Challenger Raymond Arellano, Sr. had 137 votes.

Running unopposed and serving two more years as council members are Harvey Wilson with 242 votes and John "Skipper" Laird with 235 
votes.

The new mayor will be sworn in at the November 20, City Council meeting. 

County Races

In the Hill County Judge race, Justin W. Lewis won over Kenneth Davis 4,934- 4,097. In the Hill County Treasurer race, Becky Wilkins won 
over Vicki Ward 4,834 - 4,054. In the Hill County Commissioner Precinct #4 race, Lee Harkins won over Joe Daniel 1,179- 1,115. The legal 
sale of wine on the premises of a holder of a winery permit proposition passed 870 – 362.

Veterans Day 

A Day to Remember the Brave Men, Women Who Are Responsible for American’s Freedoms

The Story of One Veteran 

Reporters Megan Goff & Mary Maddox

Some information from Star-Telegram Frank Perkins – 

December 3, 2002 by permission of Mrs. Prestridge

"It was 7:55 a.m. when I heard the first gunfire. I was below deck on the USS Nevada. Suddenly I knew we were under attack because our 
ship began shaking from explosions," Retired Marine Sergeant Sam Prestridge said.

Sam Prestridge, 84, a resident of the Itasca Nursing Home has quite the story to tell. On the morning of December 7, 1941 "a date which will 
live in infamy" Prestige was one of 72 marines in a detachment assigned to the battleship USS Nevada. Prestridge was a pointer on one of 
the ships five-inch guns. 

As bombs were dropped and shells were fired from the Japanese planes, Prestridge grew frustrated. 

"The 5-inch guns were useless," he said. "They could not be raised high enough to battle the Japanese planes. The 5-inch crews finally just 
went below and began passing out ammunition to the anti-aircraft guns." See Veterans Day on page 3.

Mack & Becky Ellison

2006 Parade Marshals

 

Mack Ellison (Class of 1947) & Becky Ellison (Class of 1953) 

are serving as the 2006 Homecoming Parade Marshals. They have resided in Itasca and the surrounding area since their marriage on May 
27, 1953.

See Parade Marshals on page 3.
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Community Announcements

Churches of Itasca

Bethlehem Missionary Baptist W. Spurgeon 687-2800

Central Baptist Church 401 E. Monroe 687-2343

Church of Christ 200 N. Aquilla 687-2774

First Baptist Church 107 S. Lamar 687-2783

First Presbyterian Church 106 N. Lamar 687-2243

First United Methodist Main & King St. 687-2475

Loveview Baptist Church FM 2959 East of I-35

Second Baptist Church 20 W. Marrion 687-2224

Shiloh Community Church 254-582-0487

St. John Missionary Baptist 506 S. Weaver 687-2821

3rd Day Worship Center 107 E. Adams 214 564-2185

Itasca Nursing Home Sunday - 10:00 a.m.

Everyone Welcome Monday Evening 6:00 p.m.

Central Baptist Church

Come pray with us. A prayer box is available for your request. If you can’t stay, we’ll pray for you.

Prayer Service Every Wednesday – 12:05 -1:00 p.m.

Anyone who would like to see God move in our community! Questions call 254-582-8908 (Beverly)

Itasca United Methodist Church

Guaranteed no-nap Preaching, or double your doubt back. Where Worship Is Joyous

Experience the energy of God’s promise in a beautiful, historic sanctuary. 

Sunday School 9:45 a.m. Worship 10:50 a.m.

254-687-2475

What Does Your  

Heavenly Account Look Like?

"Lay not up for yourselves treasures upon earth . . ."

"But lay up for yourselves treasures in heaven . . . " 

"For where your treasure is, there will your heart be also." Matthew 6: 19, 20, 21

God does not mail you a monthly statement, you must keep up with it yourself.

Accounting classes now being offered at the Church of Christ in Itasca, Sundays at 9:45 & 10:45 a.m. & 6:30 p.m.

Itasca Ministerial Alliance Meeting 

December 2 – 9:00 a.m.

Bethlehem Baptist Church

Community Christmas Cantata Practice

Sunday afternoons at 4:00 p.m.

Presbyterian Church. Please join us!

Presbyterian Church 

***Women’s Bible Study - 2:00 p.m. & 7:00 p.m. 2nd Monday

***Women’s Bible Study - 7:00 p.m. 2nd Thursday

***Call for information on where they are meeting

687-2243 or 687-2963

***Exercise Classes for Senior Citizens 

Tuesday & Thursday - 10:00 - Fellowship Hall.

Homecoming Schedule of Events

Friday, November 10, 2006

3:30 p.m. – Big Parade – Downtown

Following Parade – Open House – Citizens State Bank

7:30 p.m. – Football Game – Itasca vs. Dublin

During the game – 11:00 Fun & Fellowship – Cafeteria

Saturday, November 11, 2006

9:00 a.m. –11:00 a.m. – Informal Coffee/ Get Together - Itasca ISD Cafeteria

11:30 - Barbecue Luncheon - Itasca ISD Cafeteria

After lunch (Approximately 1:00 p.m.) – Business Meeting – Special Events Center

50-Year Honor Class – 1956

Honored Alumni to be Recognized

All classes ending in 6’s and 1’s will be honored

Community Holiday Events

Community Thanksgiving Service

Sunday, November 19, 2006 6:00 p.m.

Central Baptist Church

Community Christmas Cantata

Sunday, December 3, 2006 6:00 p.m.

First Presbyterian Church

Garden Club & Chamber Brunch

Monday, December 4, 2006 

9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

Farrow Room @ HILCO 

 

Christmas Parade & Downtown Celebration

Saturday, December 9, 2006 5:30 p.m.

Line up front of elementary school 5:00 p.m.

City Hall Open House

Monday, December 11, 2006 11 a.m. – 1 p.m.

Itasca City Offices 126 N. Files St. 

 

Central Baptist Christmas Pageant 

Sunday, December 17, 2006 7:30 p.m.

Central Baptist Church
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Honored Class of 1956 - Class Officers

Information & picture from "The Mowana"

President Kenneth Curry, Vice President James Van Ness, Secretary Rebecca Wilson, Treasurer Janet Bratton, Reporter Billy Swain, 
Parliamentarian Roy Yeaman, Program Chairman Alice Alverson and Social Chairman Ophie Bennett.

IHS Band of 1951

Picture & words from Robert Taylor

This photo was taken before the band had sold enough candy and pop to pay for their uniforms. Where are the baritone horn and drum 
major hiding? There are 10 members of the Class of ’56 in this photo; however, they lost the second chair sax player Beverly Wilkinson and 

bass drummer Bobby Pharris in the years before graduation.

Veterans Day Program

Press Release

The Itasca Independent School District and Board of Revitalization extends a special invitation to our veterans, past and present, for a 
special Veterans Day Program on November 10, 2006 beginning at 9: 00 a.m. in the Special Events Center.  

We also extend an invitation to everyone to help us say thanks for all their sacrifice. We must never forget those who have so bravely fought 
for our freedom. Veterans, if you plan to attend call Betty Sumner at (254)-687-2204. 

Veterans Day

Continued from page 1.

"The USS Nevada was the designated guard ship and could get under way in about 15 minutes. The Japanese tried to torpedo us because 
they wanted to sink us to block the channel leading into and out of Pearl," Prestridge said. (Star-Telegram)

Prestridge joined the Army at the age of 13 in 1934. He lied about his age so the enlistment was a deception but it went unnoticed and he 
served three-years including time in China. He then joined the Marines, once more too young to enlist, but this time his parents signed the 
papers. He retired from the Marines as a first sergeant. 

He fought in every major invasion in the Pacific including Iwo Jima 

"You hear a lot about there being no atheists in foxholes, and I am here to tell you that’s the truth," Prestridge said. "We were hunkered 
down under fire and praying like hell. We were armed with M-I carbines and carried a toothbrush in our dungaree blouse pocket to brush 
the sand out of the action." (Star-Telegram)

Prestridge has had quite the life to live but he would never want to relive those moments. 

"I still get nightmares when I talk about the battles," Prestridge said. "I have no desire to return to Hawaii"

***Note – Much of the information came from the Star-Telegrams story as Prestridge asked that the reporters read it instead of him having 
to relive the times that were so painful.

Parade Marshals

Continued from page 1.

Mack attended Bois D’Arc School for eight years before attending Itasca High School. During high school, Mack lettered in football 4 years 
and basketball 3 years. He attended Hill Jr. College and was part of the 1947 Junior College State Champions that played in the "Little 
Sugar Bowl" in Monroe, Louisiana.

"All I remember about that game," Mack said, "is that we almost froze to death. I don’t think we won."

Becky Wilshire Ellison attended Itasca ISD for twelve years. She lettered four years in basketball and 3 years in cheerleading in high school. 
In her senior year, she was voted the Campus Beauty and elected the FFA Sweetheart.
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Senior Spotlight 

Megan Marie George

 

Photographer & Reporter Devin Corbitt

Caricature by Gabby Rivera

"Stand up for what you believe in," Megan George said, "even if you are standing alone." It is one of her 
favorite sayings. Megan said that her red hair and transport minivan that she drives makes her unique and 
often leaves her standing alone. 

Megan is the oldest child of Tawnya and Raymond Arellano. She lives with her parents, sister Amanda, 3 dogs, 
2 horses, a cat, a duck and a turtle. She has attended Itasca ISD since kindergarten. 

"I have lots of memories about elementary. Especially about fourth grade and Mrs. Walters who made up MYOB – Mind Your Own 
Business. It really hasn’t worked for me, but I do remember. My favorite memory of middle school is having Coach Dennis as a teacher." 

Megan is a second year PAL and will be a presenter at the Veterans Day Program. She attends the First Baptist Church in Hillsboro. 

"My favorite classes right now are English and being an office aide. My favorite class from high school would have to be my fifth period art 
class with Mrs. Watson. She is a great teacher." 

In ten years, Megan hopes to be an independent woman with a career in the Air Force. 

"I plan to enlist in the Air Force when I graduate and get a start on a career before marrying and starting a family. I 
would like to have two children, someday."

Megan said that underclassmen should heed her advice, as it is a lesson that is most helpful if learned early in high 
school and life.

"Do it right the first time and you won’t have any regrets."

Senior Spotlight – Craig Slider

Photographer & Reporter Sarah Evans

Caricature by Gabby Rivera

"I’ am my own role model," 17-year-old Craig Slider said. " I work very hard and I always give in advance."

Craig has attended ISD since Pre-k. He is the son of Ralph and Jeannette Lara, and has 3 siblings, Tristen 
Slider, Kimberly Lara and LaChandra Lara.

"Itasca is one of the best schools academically" Craig said "That’s why I love it." 

Craig is a first year PAL. "I love my PAL class" Craig said, "I have a lot if fun with the young students!" 

"Craig is cool" third grader Bailey Vaughn said about her PAL. "He is a lot of fun."

Craig also enjoys working as an office aide this year. During school, he spends his time trying to make good grades 
and running errands for Mrs. Melissa Wilson in the high school office. After school he works at the Itasca Nursing 
Home and then goes home to watch his favorite team, the Sacramento Kings play basketball.

After he graduates from high school, Craig plans to go to college and become a dental assistant, but he is not sure 
what school he will attend.

A bit of advice from Craig to the underclassmen, "Live each day like it’s your last and don’t be as dumb as you act."

Meet the Press – Mark Cummings

Reporter & Photographer Mary Maddox

After being a junior on staff last year, Mark Cummings is enjoying being the only male senior on the 
Paw Print Press staff this year. He spent last year watching and learning from Caleb Mayberry the 
sports reporter and now he is the head sports writer. 

"Journalism is like - my favorite class." Mark said. "Mrs. Petrash is the most awesome teacher ever" in 
the words of our SPORTS writer. 

Mark is also part of the Mighty Wampus Cat Football team. He is starting strong-side linebacker. He 
would like to be on the science team for UIL but other than that, he’s pretty much a fiasco (his word).

As a senior, Mark plans to go to TSTC for diesel mechanics. "If I could leave anything for the underclassmen, I must say it would have to 
be, live life; don’t let anybody stop you from completing something you know you can accomplish. This is my commencement address." 
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Wampus Cats 2-2 in District with 28-18 Win over Eagles

Reporter Mark Cummings

Photographers Jessica Grindele & Ashley Durham

Itasca moved to 2-2 in district with the recent win over the Rio Vista Eagles. 

Itasca played with a lot of intensity. The game began slowly with a battle of the defense. The Cats defense continued to stop the Eagles push 
during the first quarter, allowing only a field goal.

During the second quarter Mikey Marshall scored the first TD of the game with Tralyn Hardin’s 18-yard catch for the second TD following 
close behind. In the same quarter, Kendale Mayberry snatched a 32-yard pass for the third TD. The final score came on Edgar Soto’s rush 
of 30 yards. DeVeon Mayberry’s kicks were accurate after all four touchdowns for the extra points. 

The Cat’s defense held the Eagles to two TDs and a field goal. Desmond Guy had a very impressive night with 11 rushes for 125 yards and 
Mikey Marshall had 18 rushes for 127 yards.

Special Event Center Reserve Seating Available

Reserve seating in the Itasca Special Event Center is on sale. Each pass is $50 and enables the owner to attend all regularly scheduled 
basketball games, band concerts, Spring Festival, UIL One Act Play Performance and any other school-sponsored event. The pass will not 
be honored at Graduation Ceremony 2007 or any event where an outside entertainer or presenter has been hired or the performance is 
being used as a fundraiser for an organization.

There are 126 seats (9 rows of 14 seats each) that are available for reservations, all located in the center section.

Mail in your check or bring it to the high school office with the attached form. Seats are assigned on a first come-first serve basis. Indicate 
lower seats, seats in the middle of the section or seats at the top of the section. If you are buying more than one ticket and would like them 
together indicate that, also.

Come to the high school office to see a schematic.

Reserve Seating Passes

Name: _____________________________

Number of seats _________ @ $50 each _________

Location (Circle preference)

Lower Middle Upper section

Total enclosed $___________

Make checks payable to Itasca ISD & mail to Itasca High School. 123 N College, Itasca, TX 76055.

2006 Varsity Football Schedule

Wampus Cats – 30 Tolar Rattlers - 29

Wampus Cats – 22 Rice Bulldogs – 14

Wampus Cats – 44 Blooming Groove Lions - 7

Wampus Cats – 26 Wortham Bulldogs – 0

Wampus Cats – 44 Scurry Rosser Wildcats - 32 

Wampus Cats – 32 Maypearl Panthers – 0

Wampus Cats – 18 Grandview Zebras – 20

Wampus Cats – 8 Hico Tigers – 12

Wampus Cats - 28 Rio Vista Eagles - 18

Overall District 

Won – 7 Lost – 2 Won -2 Lost - 2

Nov. 10 *Dublin (Homecoming) 7:30 p.m. 

Junior Varsity &Junior High 

Nov. 9 *Dublin Away 5 / 6 & 7:30 p.m. 

2006 Lady Cats Basketball 

Schedule

Nov. 7 Bruceville-Eddy JV, V 5:00 p.m.

Nov. 14 Abbott JV, V 5:00 p.m.

Nov. 16, 18 Venus Tournament JV TBA

Nov. 18 Bosqueville V 6:30 p.m.

Nov. 21 *Blum Home JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Nov. 28 *Venus Home JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Nov. 30 Abbott Tournament V TBA

Dec. 5 Meridian JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Dec. 7 Frost Tournament V TBA

Dec. 12 *Grandview JV, V 5:00 p.m.

Dec. 15 *Hico Home JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Dec. 19 *Maypearl JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Dec. 28 Godley Tournament V TBA

Jan.. 5 *Keene Home JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Jan. 9 *Rio Vista JV, V 5:00 p.m.

Jan. 12 *Dublin Home JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Jan. 16 *Grandview Home JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Jan. 19 *Hico JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Jan. 23 *Maypearl Home JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Jan. 30 *Keene JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Feb. 2 *Rio Vista Home JV, V 4:00 p.m.

Feb. 5 *Dublin V, V 4:00 p.m.

*District Games

Get Your Reserve Basketball Seats Early

The Cats are on Fire This Year!
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Welcome Exes Especially Those Classes of 1’s & 6’s

 

Files Valley School 

District No. 47

We received this from Bob McEver and Wilburn Hester filled in some of the names. 
Maybe you can fill in some more.

Kneeling left to right- Butch Westbury,?, ?, Bobby Mc, John McLean, Jerry Sevier

Standing first row- ? Cardenas, Carmen Cardenas, ?, Athalea Crow, Ann Westberry, 
Sally Crow, ?, Jane Sevier, Lupie Cardenas (best softball player), Mattie Reynolds, Sue 
Ann Mayfield, Margaret Kirby, ? Sellers.

Back row - ? , ? (looks related to girl on Jane S’s right side), Brother Kirby, Edmond 
Todd, Bobby Dotson, Gene Crow, Billy Kirby, Eugene Money, Wanda Turner, ? , 
Mrs. Newman, ?, Mrs. Sevier.

Files Valley School 

District No. 47

 

First row left to right – Florence Upchurch, ?, ?, ?, William Upchurch, Patsy 
Landreth, Aranell Kirby, Flossie Upchurch, ?, Nancy Bowman, ?, Dickie Dotson, ? Cardenas.

Second row - ? Cardenas, Beth Cockerham?, Sally Crow, ?, Micky Ready, Donald Mayfield, ?, Bobby Mc, Wayne Dotson, Athalea Crow, 
Lupy Cadenas, ?, Jane Sevier.

Third row - ?, Carmen Cardenas, James Sellers, Ray Upchurch, Douglas Bruton, Jerry Sevier, K.G. Cockerham, ? Bowman, ?, Shirley 
Skipper, Margaret Kirby, Sue Ann Mayfield, ?. Mrs. Sevier, ? 

Country Home for Rent

2 Story Large Home

$795 per month + utilities

$800 deposit

Information please call 817-781-3040

Convenient to I-35 

3 miles east of Itasca

Experienced Waitress Needed

Apply The Hayloft #2

116 S. Hill St

254-687-2045

Remember Every 

Friday Night is all 

U Can Eat Catfish

Free

Black Lab Puppy 

(about 4 months old)

Must find a good home

254-687-2681

(NOT ACTUAL PICTURE OF PUPPY)
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Homecoming Information

Class of 1946 

60th year Anniversary - After the business meeting at the Presbyterian Church fellowship Hall on Saturday November 11. All Forties (1940-
1949) are welcome.

Class of 1956

The Class of 1956 will ride in the parade, attend the football game, gather in the Farrow Room following the business meeting Saturday & 
dine together in Hillsboro Saturday night.

Class of 1966

40-year Class Reunion - Saturday, Nov. 11, at the Lone Star Cafe, located at 100 Dynasty Dr. in Hillsboro, Texas 3:00 P.M. until 9:00 P.M. 
Everyone is welcome to drop by to visit. ***Myra (Boyd) Davenport home - 817-295-2804 e-mail: davenportmyra@aol.com

***Christine (Frysinger) Sparks home - 817-451-0704 e-mail cfsparks01@juno.com

Class of 1976 

The Class of 1976 will meet on November 11 at the Curry Bldg. in downtown Itasca from 4-12 p.m. For information or questions call Robin 
Plumlee at 254-687-2983

Class of 1996

If you were a 1996 Itasca HS graduate or know how to contact one please call Jon or Kristen Bowman @ 214-717-8425 or Sarah Willman at 
817-891-2499.

Class of 1971 & 1991

 

 

The Class of 1971 and Class of 1991 are 
trying to contact classmates for reunion 
information. There will be a get together 
at the Curry Bldg on Friday night, 
November 10, for the two classes and 
members of any other classes that would 
like to join them. A barbeque is planned 
for Saturday afternoon, November 11 
for the '71 & '91 class. For additional 
information, please contact Daniel or 
Susan Bason at sbasonmkay@sbcglobal.
net or Kristi Bason Sargent at 
ksargent@itasca.k12.tx.us. You can also 

call Susan at 817-240-3553 or Janet Coutret Curry at 254-687-2961. Hope to hear from 
you soon.

Elementary Celebrated Drug Free Red Ribbon 
Week

Reporter & photographer Jessica Grindele

 

Showing off their attire for "Silly Sock Day" during the drug awareness week were (left to right) Callie Pittman, Andrea Hightower, Harley 
Snider, Amber Schronk and Kyra Henderson. Mrs. Walker’s 1st grade class came closest to the number of red items in the bowl with their 
guess of 362 items. There were actually 400 red items in the bowl.

Chamber of Commerce Scarecrow Winners

The Holliday Baking Buddies placed 1st in the 1st Annual Itasca Chamber of Commerce Halloween 
Scarecrow contest. Receiving a 2nd place was the entry from Hilco Electric. 

Both of the entries received gift certificates from Itasca restaurants. The Paw Print Press staff had a great 
time posing for pictures with the entries.
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Itasca Garden Club

Press Release from the Garden Club

Pictures from the I H S Horticulture Class

The Itasca Garden Club's October meeting was hosted by Itasca High School. Hostesses for the 
meeting were Pam Willman and Amanda Cranfill. 

Landscape students John Ellis, Kenneth Steele and Terrey Brumbalow under the guidance of Ag 
teacher, Mr. Nickell demonstrated to the club the proper way to separate and propagate plants. The 
club was given a tour of the greenhouse and shown how it is mechanically operated. They were also 
given an overview of the plants grown inside the greenhouse and told about how the sell of the plants 
will help in the expenses for operations.

All members were offered a planting.

Mr. Pittman met with the club and gave insight as to the future plans for the horticulture program.

Ms. Willman and Ms. Cranfill provided wonderful refreshments for the club's business meeting. 
Handmade placemats and potted plants at each club member's table setting were gifts from the hostesses.

The Garden Club wishes to express their gratitude to everyone for the time, thoughtfulness and generosity 
in making this such a memorable meeting.

Mrs. Gillespie at 402 N. Hill was awarded the club's "Yard of the Month" sign.

A committee was appointed for the club's participation in the park's scarecrow exhibition and a workday in the park was scheduled for 
October 26.

 

Hill College Band Concert

Press Release

The Hill College bands will present their fall concert Thursday, November 9 at the Vara 
Martin Daniel Performing Arts Center, under the direction of Phillip Lowe. Featuring the 
concert band, a bagpipe player and the jazz band, the concert will start at 7:30 p.m. 
Admission is free.

The concert band program will perform works that have their basis in church hymn tunes, 
such as All Creatures of Our God and King, Praise to the Lord the Almighty, Precious Lord 
Take My Hand, and Amazing Grace to name a few. A bagpipe player will join the concert 
band on one work and then play several solo selections between the concert and jazz band 
portion of the concert. Two student conductors will also be featured on the concert. JoLenna 
Carter, sophomore music major from Whitney, will conduct Jesus, Jesus Rest Your Head, 

and Stephanie Hammond, sophomore music major from Rio Vista, will conduct Precious Lord Take My Hand. The Hill College Jazz Band 
will play their standard program of music which will feature several student soloists and Caryn Martin, music instructor and director of the 
Hill College Community Chorus. Caryn Martin will sing My One True Friend with the jazz band and Basin Street Blues with the Dixieland 
band.

November 13-17 IISD Menus

11-13 – Pizza or Chicken, Carrots, Fruit, Breadstick, Milk

11-14 – Philly Hot Pockets or Roast Beef Sand, CheesyTaters, Green beans, Cinnamon Apples, Milk

11-15 – Quesadilla or Chicken Strips, Mexi Corn, refried Beans, Watermelon, Milk

11-16 – Frito Pie or Crispito, Tossed Salad, Pineapple, Cookie, Milk

11-17 – Cheeseburgers or Ham Wrap, Tator Tots, Let/Tom/Pic/On, Brownie, Milk

Breakfast 

11-13 – Eggs & Sausage & Tortilla, Cereal, Juice, Milk

11-14 – Cinnamon Raisin Biscuit, Cereal, Juice, Milk

11-15 – Breakfast Pizza, Toast, Juice, Pineapple, Milk

11-16 – Biscuit & Sausage Gravy, Cereal, Juice, Milk

11-17 – Pop Tarts, Toast, Juice, Fruit Cocktail, Milk
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Do You Remember . . . ? – The Venerable "Blue Jeans"

Columnist Carl Sweeney

Many changes have occurred in the past sixty or so years, and the peace and serenity of country life has been disturbed 
by the booming of jet planes breaking the sound barrier. We have been able to see a man walking on the moon, and 
living in the Skylab, not to mention the progress made in electronics. The changes have all been newsworthy and have 
caused a lot of comment. But there have also been changes in things closer to everyday life that have been equally as 
revolutionary; for instance, the method and style of dress worn by people of this and other countries. 

During all the changes and fads there is one thing that has persisted and retained its same popular existence through the years, that item is 
the ever-popular "Blue Jeans or Levis." When we were boys, we looked forward to the day when we would graduate from the dollar pair of 
J.C. Penney blue jeans to a pair of Genuine Levis complete with the little red and white tab on the right hip pocket, and leather patch on the 
waistband. The boys who wore a pair of these were among the best dressed and the envy of the other boys. Levi’s were worn for almost 
every occasion: to school to church and to town on Saturday. When they were worn to church our mothers insisted that we wear a white 
shirt instead of the usual blue chambray, and some mothers insisted the shirt be starched and ironed. 

One thing about the Levis was the longer you wore them, the more comfortable they became. They just didn’t feel perfect 
until the knees were nearly white and the left hip pocket had the outline of your billfold. And in these later years your Skoal 
box. Now they were "broke in," and ready for lots more wear. 

When buying a new pair, those with experience knew that you had to buy them a size or two larger than your size because 
they shrank when they were washed a time or two. Another thing, they had a tendency to fade on your underwear when you 

got sweaty. It was better if we simply wore blue underwear sometimes our mother made our underwear from feed sacks or flour sacks. This 
was not a huge problem in the summer however, because we did not wear underwear anyway. 

 

Fashion and methods of wearing did change some over the years. For instance, at one time we bought them 
too long and turned the cuff up. The real cool guys turned them up on the inside for a different effect. Next 
the belts changed in width and style sometimes wide with your named burned on the back or with holes and 
laced on the edge. Then come the large silver buckle with various logos such as steer horns etc. Occasionally 
you would see a smart aleck with a ruby or other stone on the buckle. Then at one time the belt was out of 
style and the jeans were pulled down on the hips as far as possible, this was hazardous for us skinny boys. 
One thing about Levis that has never changed and that is, they are worn tight sometimes they are so tight if 
you had a dime in the pocket; you could read the date of mint on it. We boys just thought we wore them 

tight until they girls started wearing them. They have us beat all to heck. They seem to be poured into them. They also look better in jeans 
than we do. It also brought new ideas in advertising and even in songs such as the slightly provocation "Heaven help us, baby’s got her blue 
jeans on!" 

Now days seems we have the "grungy" look with not only faded jeans, but holes here and there, and even maybe a tie dyed blouse to add to 
the ensemble. 

Even at that they look better than the horrible things some people wear, such as those baggy three-quarter length pants with the seat just 
behind the knees. We sure hope this trend goes out soon. Through the years of change kids, and grown-ups too have remained faithful to the 
good old pair of Levis and they are as popular today especially with the western look as they were back in our early days and even before 
them. Let us hope they will always be with us.

Notice – Bids Wanted

First Presbyterian Church of Itasca seeks bidders for weekly janitorial services for church buildings.

Detailed scope of work is available for review at the Church office and includes weekly care of floors, bathrooms, and meeting facilities. 
Please call church office to review job requirements (687-2243).

Deadline for bidding is November 21, 2006. Bidders are subject to standard background checks.
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Wampus Cats of the Week

Itasca Veterans 

"November 11, Veterans Day, is a time for our nation to come together to remember and honor the millions of brave men and women who 
have served our country in uniform. Without the valiant service and sacrifice of our military - soldiers, sailors, airmen, marines and coast 
guardsmen and their families - America would not stand as a beacon of hope, opportunity and freedom around the world. As we also 
approach Thanksgiving Day, we must remember to give thanks for our military and veterans and take the opportunity to renew and 
reaffirm our commitment to the more than 24 million veterans in America," U.S. Representative Chet Edwards said in a Veterans Day 
column.

Itascans have many veterans to thank. From World War I to the Iraq War their names fill eight marble slabs in Veterans Memorial Park in 
downtown Itasca. There are others whose names are not inscribed but also deserve our thanks. 

This Veterans Day remember to say thank you to a veteran for their and their family’s sacrifices that have ensured that we can continue to 
live FREE in the greatest country in the world. 

Special of the Week

'04 Jeep Wrangler Columbia

Automatic, Hard Top, 20K Miles

Was $17,985

Sale Price! $16,750

Lloyd Ford – Proud Supporter of the Wampus Cats

Insert #1 November 10, 2006 Paw Print Press

Wampus Cat 2006 Football

Non-District Play District Play

Itasca Wampus Cats – 30 Tolar Rattlers – 29 Itasca Wampus Cats – 32 Maypearl Panthers – 0

Wampus Cats – 22 Rice Bulldogs – 14 Wampus Cats – 18 Grandview Zebras – 20

Wampus Cats – 44 Blooming Grove Lions – 7 Wampus Cats – 8 Hico Tigers - 12

Wampus Cats – 26 Wortham Bulldogs – 0 Wampus Cats – 28 Rio Vista Eagles - 18

Wampus Cats – 44 Scurry Rosser Wildcats – 32 

Record 5 – 0 Record 2-2

Overall Record 7-2

The 2006-2007 Wampus Cat Football Teams

Pictures from The Mowana Staff

 

7th Grade Football Team 8th Grade Football Team

2006 JV Football Team 2006 Varsity Football Team

Coaches – (Front row) Head Coach and Athletic Director Greg Cranfill (Back row – left to right) Kirby Basham, Craig 
Horn, Jeffery Mayberry, Micah Fletcher and Fred Dakan.

Insert #2 November 10, 2006 Paw Print Press

Junk Vehicle 

a Problem?

Having Trouble with the City complaining about your junk vehicles?

Problem solved! We haul junk cars & we pay you CASH!

We also haul junk iron!

Call 254-582-3983 

ask for Roger Coker

Mesa Rica

Mexican Restaurant

109 W. Main St Itasca, TX

254-687-9915

Owned & Operated by Arturo & Rosa Loredo

Tuesday - Friday 9 a.m.-2 p.m.

5 p.m.-8 p.m.

Saturday – 9 a.m. – 3 p.m.

Sunday & Monday Closed

Now Open

The Hayloft Café #2

116 S. Hill St.

Itasca, TX 254-687-2045

***Enjoy some good home cooking made the old fashion way – from scratch!

TO Go Orders Welcome!

All U Can Eat Catfish - Friday 

5:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. - $8.95

Karen’s Breakfast Burritos

Open Monday – Saturday

4:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Call in orders welcome!

254-687-9076

Breakfast Burritos $1.25 - $2.40

Tax included in price

Enchilada Plate - $5.99 (w/rice & beans)

Fajita Plate - $6.25 (w/rice & beans)

Hamburger - $2.40 Cheeseburger - $2.65

Wampus Cat Double meat - $3.25

w/cheese - $3.50

Guitar Lessons 

Ages 10 yrs. & Up 

$15.00 an hour

Call 687-2581

Clayton Wienecke

Chamber of Commerce Christmas Lighting Contest

If you live within a five (5) mile radius of Itasca and wish to enter the Christmas Lighting Contest, you must fill out a 
form and send it to:

Itasca Chamber of Commerce

P.O. Box 205

Itasca, TX 76055

or take the completed form to Citizens State Bank in Itasca and drop in the box by Wednesday, December 13. Judging 
will take place on Monday, December 18, between 6:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m.

Christmas Lighting Contest Entry

Name: _______________________________

Address: _____________________________

We are implementing this form so homes in the outskirts of Itasca may be included and so that no home will be 
overlooked.

Fleas & Tiques

Come by and see our new items. 

We have costume jewelry & Avon products.

Lots more items – Come by & see!

Sally Panting – Co-manager

Wampus Cat Iron Rocker Raffle

 

Benefiting the Itasca Cheerleaders

Made & Donated by 

Jesse Dominguez

Tickets 

$5 ea/5 for $20

Drawing 

November 11
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123 N. College 

Itasca, Texas 76055




